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And now-- for John’s usual excuses & 
apologies: 

First--​ A huge thank you for everyone 
who made my 50th birthday special.  I 
appreciated all the well-wishes, the 
gargantuan cakes, my 50th best 
qualities (way better than 50 
suckers!)-- and of course my new “old 
man transportation” walker.    I blame 
Wilcox & Jamison. 

Second-- ​thanks for everyone’s patience as we switched up 
routes a little bit last week.  From 
where I am it seemed to go pretty 
smoothly.  Let me know if the tweaks caused any problems for anyone.  For 
the most part, it should have made rides to work shorter.  

Third--​ if you are in Norwalk and thirsty this evening (3/31)-- and have $30 
burning a hole in your pocket-- join us 16 West Main 
Street for a fundraiser we are hosting to raise money for 
the Norwalk Parks & Rec Teen Backpacking Trip later 
this fall.  

Fourth--​ CLI’s 5K is next Saturday.  It’s a run-walk and 
we have a support van trailing behind if your personal best on 4/8 is a 3.5K-- no 
excuses.  We hope to see you there!  Let us know if you need a ride or support to 
participate. 

And Finally--​ Congratulations to Brenda who was a big winner at Serving Our Seniors’ Juke Box Bingo 
event at 16 West last week! 

http://www.christielane.com/


Have a great weekend-- keep sending those questions and suggestions in.  

A few pics from the past 2 weeks . . 
. 

 

 

 

 



Want your picture in next 
week’s newsletter?  Let us know! 


